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On	Tuesday,	we	put	our	
washing	skills	to	the	test!	We	
tried	different	washing	
strategies	then	touched	a	
piece	of	white	bread	and	
placed	it	in	a	sealed	bag.	Our	
experiment	will	compare	
washing	your	hands	with	warm	
water	and	soap	for	20	seconds,	
cold	water	and	soap	for	20	
seconds,	only	warm	water,	
only	cold	water,	hand	sanitizer,	
and	no	washing	at	all!	We	also	
rubbed	a	slice	of	bread	on	the	
handle	of	the	microwave.	The	
final	slice	was	our	"control"	
that	was	not	touched	by	
anything.	We	will	use	this	as	
our	benchmark.	In	a	few	days	
we	will	see	the	results!

Please join us 
this Wednesday! 

25 Pine St., East Aurora

Freshly	baked	bread,	figs,	dates,	
pomegranate	seeds,	lentils,	
chickpeas,	and	more	were	
shared	as	a	celebration	for	the	
World	Game	completion	of	
ancient	Egypt.		
	 The	younger	students	have	
each	used	research	time	this	
week	to	learn	about	one	of	the	
many	ancient	Egyptian	Gods	or	
Goddesses.		
	 The	oldest	group	has	
created	several	artifacts	for	their	
multilayered	diorama	of	ancient	
civilizations.	So	far	they	have	
studied	the	first	humans	in	
Africa,	and	ancient	Egypt.	Come	
in	and	check	it	out!



Student of the Week: Nolan 
Nolan is a kind young boy who is eager to learn and loves books! He is nine years old and 

a veteran at Mandala. In his spare time he likes to read, play boardgames, play with his friends, and 
play video games.  

Nolan enjoys learning about World War II because it is a lot worse than WWI. The weapons 
were more advanced. The most interesting thing he learned about WWII was that Hitler was very 
odd. He had two brothers, one of which ran away at the age of 14. The other was 6 and died of 
Polio. People reported him for staring up at the stars near the cemetery and talking to trees! 

Out of all the places he has been, his favorite was an RV. He was on vacation and his 
friends had an RV and he really liked it. He doesn’t remember where it was but he knows he loved 
it.  

He has written many stories and his favorite so far is Corn Syrup, which is about a zombie 
apocalypse caused by the consumption of corn syrup.  

If he had to choose, ducks would be his favorite bird because they are very interactive and 
he was once bit by one.  

Fifty years from now, Nolan thinks people will be able to live on the moon. He assumes the 
world will have gone through at least one world revolution and that many ancient structures will 
have collapsed or been destroyed. Regardless, Nolan thinks he will be comfortable at home with 
at least 100 cats. 

100 Days by Nolan 
Mandala has just reached its 100th day of school. Now 
that we are 100 day into the school year, it seems that 
there have been so many changes. Many kids have left, 
many kids have come. We are all now 100 days smarter.  
 So many days have gone by, but it only feels like a 
week. So many breaks, so many books, so many topics, 
so many pieces of paper filled up in notebooks, so many 
feet have walked in the door, so many pencils have been 
sharpened and broken, so many recs, so many classes 
have gone by, so many instruments have been play, so 
many stories written… but it only feels like a week.  
 100 morning meetings. We’ve discussed topics 
like current events, books reports, new ideas, and new 
questions. Many art projects have been finished but it 
only feels like a few. Many lunches have come and gone. 
So many why did the chicken cross the road jokes, but it 
only felt like a week. The next 100 days will only feel 
like 14 days! 



Weekly activities, registration, & payment can be found 
at www.mandalaschool.org/services

Going	Green	
					&	Staying	Green	

Friday	morning	
students	reviewed	our	
Carry	In,	Carry	Out	
policy.	This	means,	
whatever	trash	is	
brought	into	Mandala	
must	be	taken	home.	
We	do	have	recycling	
and	compost	bins,	so	
many	materials	can	be	
placed	into	those	
categories.		
	 Since	last	year	this	
policy	has	forced	some	
adjustments	in	our	daily	
lives,	but	now	most	of	
us	are	used	to	
producing	minimal	
waste.	Mandala,	which	
homes	21	people	on	a	
daily	basis,	put	out	less	
than	one	garbage	bin	
every	month.		

We’re ready for summer, are you? 
register today & save

Mud season is here… 
or almost here! 

☀ 🌧 ☂ 


Please pack appropriate 
clothing and footwear as we 

will be outside more and 
more in the coming weeks!


If you’d like to keep extra 
clothes here please send in a 

bag with student’s name. 
Thank you! 

Stay up to date with us on social media! Follow us today: 

@mandalaschoolNY @mandalaschool 
   


